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This agreement between the Platt Memorial Library in Shoreham and Orwell Free Library in Orwell codifies a “handshake” agreement that has been in place between the two libraries for several years. 

The communities of Orwell and Shoreham have historically been very close—there are many families that go back and forth between the two communities, for business and pleasure. 

Because both towns have public libraries that are roughly equivalent and have few overlapping operating hours, it seems a logical partnership between the two institutions to offer library cards to the residents of the other.

This agreement is not to set precedent for shared funding or any other special services. 

The Platt Memorial Library promises to issue cards to any interested Orwell residents, under the stipulations of its own cardholder policies in return for the same privileges being afforded Shoreham residents by the Orwell Free Library. 

The Orwell Free Library promises to issue cards to any interested Shoreham residents, under the stipulations of its own cardholder policies in return for the same privileges being afforded Orwell residents by the Platt Memorial Library.

So signed and approved by the Boards of Trustees:

Orwell Free Library		Date				Platt Memorial Library	Date












